
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2016 2:25 PM 

To: Jonas Kron 

CC: Gray, Laura 

Subject: Re: Divestment 

 

 

Thanks Jonas, we'd love to have your expertise brought to bear on this issue. Copying Laura 

Gray in our office who is working on this for us. 

Thanks 

Darren 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Feb 5, 2016, at 1:44 PM, Jonas Kron <JKron@trilliuminvest.com> wrote: 

Hello Darren, 

 

I work at Trillium Asset Management which has worked with a number of 

institutions that have successfully divested from fossil fuels, including Sterling 

College.  

 

Elizabeth Courtney, my mother, suggested I reach out to you to offer to speak 

about divestment and to share our expertise. 

 

Through our work with Bill McKibben and others we have put together a few 

white papers that may be of interest: 

 

http://www.trilliuminvest.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/06/Fossil-Fuel-Free-

Investing-at-Trillium-2015.pdf 

http://www.trilliuminvest.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/Extracting-Fossil-

Fuels1.pdf 

 

If there is a time in the next week or so that is convenient for you, I would be 

happy to chat about this further. 

 

Best, 

 

Jonas 

 
--- 
Jonas D. Kron, Esq. 
Senior Vice President 
Director of Shareholder Advocacy 

Trillium Asset Management, LLC 

jkron@trilliuminvest.com ~  503-894-7551 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: Please see the company website for a full 
disclaimer: http://trilliuminvest.com/emaildisclaimer/ 

 

http://trilliuminvest.com/emaildisclaimer/

